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ADMISSION PROCEDURE FOR P1 PUPILS SEPT’19 

Applications for P1 September 2019 close on Thursday 31st 

January.  Should you require any support or guidance with 

completing your application online, please do not hesitate to 

contact the school to make an appointment.  By clicking the 

link below you will be directed to our webpage for 

information and guidance regarding this procedure.   

https://www.macosquinps.co.uk/parents-area/applying-for-

p1-place-sept19/ 

YEAR 7 TRANSFER 

Application forms for transfer to Post Primary Schools 

must be returned no later than Friday 1st February.  

Should you require support in completing this form, please 

contact the school office by Friday 25th January to 

arrange an interview for either Monday 28th or Tuesday 

29th January. 

 All schools select pupils via their admissions criteria, 

these can be accessed on the EA website: 

www.eani.org.uk/admissions .  

 

 

 

 

FESTIVAL REMINDER 

Festival cups must be engraved and returned to school 

by 1st February. 

 

     

Rehearsals are in full swing for our Senior School Show 

which takes place on Wednesday 6th and Thursday 7th 

March at 7pm.   

Tickets will be on sale from Monday 4th February on 

Agora. 

 

HOCKEY RESULTS 

 
Congratulations to our Hockey team, who played brilliantly 

at last Friday’s Hockey Blitz organised by Ulster Hockey. 

There was a fantastic improvement from previous matches 

and we won three games out of four. Great team spirit, 

well done girls!  
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SENIOR SCHOOL SHOW 

TRANSFER RESULTS 

Good luck to P7 pupils who are currently awaiting transfer 

results on Saturday.  We wish you all the very best.  

Transfer forms must be returned to school no later than 

Friday 1st February. 

TERM 2 PARENT INTERVIEWS 

These will take place during the week commencing Monday 

11th February.  School will finish at 2pm each day.  A slip 

will be sent home with your child tomorrow.  Please ensure 

these are returned to school by 30th January.   

Times will be issued the following week. 

 
MACOSQUIN PARENTS’ AND FRIENDS’ 

ASSOCIATION 

We look forward to our next big event which will be   

“The Big Breakfast” on Monday 18th March 8.00 – 9.30am. 

We are looking for volunteers between 7.00 – 10.00am to 

help us set up / clear up.    

Please Seesaw your child’s teacher if you are available. 
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